
The George-Little Rock Community School District is accepting sealed bids for a 2005 Buick Terraza ES 

Mini Van VIN# 5GADV23L25D166252 with approximately 162,779 miles. The vehicle will be sold as is. 

Please call or email Lainn Menning, Transportation Director at lmenning@george-littlerock.org for 

additional details on the vehicle or to make arrangements to view the vehicle. 

Sealed bids should be sent to:  
Cathy Bonestroo, School Business Official 

                                           Attn:  Vehicle Bid 
George-Little Rock Community School 
309 S. Lincoln Ave.  Suite 1, PO Box 6 

                                           George, Iowa 51237  
Bids must be received by 4:00 PM, February 20, 2025.  A public hearing will be held at the February 
board meeting to determine if the van will be sold to the highest bidder if the board determines the bid 
is reasonable.  If the board determines the bids are not an adequate price there will be no sale. The GLR 
Community School District reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 
 
It is the responsibility of the bidder who receives the bid to remove the vehicle from school property 
within 5 days of notification of successful bid and payment is received. 
 

                           
 

                 
 
Iowa Nondiscrimination Statement – “It is the policy of George-Little Rock Community School District not to discriminate on the basis of race, creed, color, age, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, national 
origin, disability, marital status, socioeconomic status, or religion in its programs, activities, or employment practices as required by the Iowa Code section 216.7 and 216.9. There is a grievance procedure for 
processing complaints of discrimination.  If you have any questions or grievances related to compliance with this policy by George-Little Rock Community School District, please contact Equity Coordinator, 
George-Little Rock Community School, 309 S. Lincoln St. Ste.1, George, IA  51237; phone number 712-475-3311, email:  equitycoordinator@george-littlerock.org Iowa Civil Rights Commission, Grimes State 
Office Building, 400 E. 14th St., Des Moines, IA 50319- 1004; phone number 515-281-4121, 800-457-4416; website: https://icrc.iowa.gov.  
 
To file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 or call 1(866) 632-9992 (Voice). Individuals who are hearing 

impaired or have speech disabilities may contact the USDA through the Federal Relay Service at 1(800)877- 8339 or 1(800)845-6136 (Spanish). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

Employers or other sponsors are prohibited from engaging in unlawful discrimination.  The George-Little Rock School District is an EEO/AA employer. 
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